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Good afternoon Doug,

By letter dated May 22, 2019, TN Americas LLC submitted an application for renewal of the

Certificate of Compliance No. 1029 for the Standardized Advanced NUHOMS® Horizontal
Modular Storage System for Irradiated Nuclear Fuel. This email acknowledges NRC
receipt of your application. The application was declared in NRC's Agencywide Documents
Access and Management System (ADAMS) on May 29, 2019 (ADAMS Accession No.
ML19148A484). We are assessing staff resources to determine when to begin our
acceptance review of the application. | will notify you when we begin our acceptance
review.

Please contact me if you have any questions.
Docket No. 72-1029
CAC/EPID No. 001028/L-2019-RNW-0014

Thank you,
Chris

Christopher T. MARKLEY PhD | systems Performance Analyst |

Office of Nuclear Materials Safety and Safeguards |
Division of Spent Fuel Management | Renewals and Materials Branch
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission | Washington, DC 20555-0001 |
: christopher.markley@nrc.gov | :(301) 415-6293 | =:(301) 415-0020 |
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